ARE YOU A NEWLY QUALIFIED

GENERAL PRACTITIONER, GENERAL PRACTICE NURSE, PHARMACIST OR PHYSICIAN ASSOCIATE

with an interest in education and training, leadership and quality improvement?



IF YES, we would like to invite you to be part of the newly qualified professionals network!

As a member of the network you will be able to:

form and strengthen
links with other
newly qualified
professionals
working in Primary Care

develop training and leadership programmes that support transformation and new models of care

share ideas that
can influence
quality improvement,
patient experience and
outcomes, including
workforce well being

support your own personal and professional development and that of others

The <u>second network meeting</u> will be held on **28th of November**, **18:30 - 19-30** (Food will be served) at **Princes Gate Heritage Meeting Room**, **RCGP**, **30 Euston Square**, **London**, **NW1 2FB**

If you have any question or would like TO SECURE A PLACE please contact sedat.ozcelik@communitymatters.co.uk, by 12 noon on 22/11/17.

This programme has been developed by Camden, Haringey and Islington CEPNs.





